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22 May 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

May Half Term Revision Sessions  
 

As you will be aware we are now into the main GCSE exam season. Our Year 11 students continue to 
work hard in lessons and Achieve sessions, showing a committed approach to their preparation for 
exams. It has been fantastic to see students leave exams with such positivity and receive great 
feedback on how they are going!  
 

In order to continue this momentum and ensure that students achieve the best possible outcomes I 
am pleased to share more details of the sessions which will be running over half term from Tuesday 
28 to Friday 31 May. You will already be aware of these as they are outlined on your child’s 
personalised timetable which was given to your child on Friday 3 May so their attendance to these 
sessions is expected.  
 

These sessions, primarily in Core Subjects, Spanish and History/Geography will focus on exam content, 
skills and technique and will provide a further invaluable opportunity to work with their teachers 
towards the final period of exams.  
 

We expect your child to attend all half term sessions which are on their timetable and which you can 
also see on MCAS. If your child is unable to attend, we kindly ask that you notify us via email. Kindly 
use the subject line "Absence from May Sessions" if informing us that your child is unable to attend. If 
we do not receive any communication from you we will presume your child will be attending.  
 

All sessions will run from 09.00am to 1.30pm with students having a 30 minute break at 11.00am. 
Students should enter the School via Gate 3 and will register in the deli before being escorted to 
specific classrooms by the teachers leading the sessions. We recommend that students bring a drink 
with them, and should they wish, any food for during their break. Students are not required to wear 
school uniform for these sessions.  
 

I would like to commend our Year 11 students in how they have approached their GCSE studies so far 
and am in no doubt that they will continue to engage with all opportunities being provided to them 
over the coming weeks.  
 

If you have any queries or need to report an absence for these sessions please do not hesitate to 
contact me via admin@kings.patrust.org.uk.  
 

Once again, thank you for your ongoing support. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
Miss E Long  
Year 11 Leader 

mailto:admin@kings.patrust.org.uk
http://www.pontefractacademiestrust.org.uk/
mailto:admin@kings.patrust.org.uk

